
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Friends of the Cathedral, 
 
Two years ago, the leadership of this Cathedral set out a vision for our ministry.  Our 
strategic plan included a resolve to take a leading role in the post-pandemic spiritual renewal 
of the city and the diocese; claim our vocation to convene conversation and work across 
differences in our neighborhood; strengthen the civic fabric and renew hearts and minds by 
hosting events at the intersection of arts, education, and faith. 

Our Cathedral is so well situated, and our staff, chapter, and congregations so convicted of 
our calling, that we turn to you to partner with us in making this vision a reality. Replacing 
failing HVAC systems and installing lifts in office buildings is not glamorous, but it is 
essential for our staff and visitors and in order to welcome new programs and non-profit 
organizations into the space. Adding the capacity for zoned, efficient air-conditioning to the 
sanctuary and Sproat Hall on increasingly long and hot summer days opens up countless 
possibilities for hosting diocesan, civic, and arts events and allowing those without other 
places to stay cool a life-giving welcome.  

 
We will be hosting a series of receptions so that we may share more personally with you the 
work to be completed and our fundraising plan. We welcome your presence and support of 
this undertaking.  
 
Faithfully, 

 
(The Very Rev.) Amy McCreath  
Dean of the Cathedral 

 


